## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE, KANSAS

Department of Anatomy

april 28, 1945

Dear Prof. Allen, Enclosed is late Red cross contribution. Mrs. Lowrance takes care of all contributions in our family and, since the family has not yet come to Lawrence, has made our regularly scheduled contribution through our home institution, the University of Nevada. The enclosed is really but a token supplement. By the way Doc" Martie has asked me to convey to you his very best wishes.

Sincerely, E. W. Lowrance